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Political Leadership in the Spanish
Transition to Democracy (1975-1982)
This book studies political leadership at the local
level, based on data from a survey of the mayors of
cities of more than 10,000 inhabitants in 29 European
countries carried out between 2014 and 2016. The
book compares these results with those of a similar
survey conducted ten years ago. From this
comparative perspective, the book examines how to
become a mayor in Europe today, the attitudes of
these politicians towards administrative and territorial
reforms, their notions of democracy, their political
priorities, whether or not party politicization plays a
role at the municipal level, and how mayors interact
with other actors in the local political arena. This
study addresses students, academics and
practitioners concerned at different levels with the
functioning and reforms of the municipal level of local
government.

Democracy in Plural Societies
Toward Leader Democracy investigates how today s
liberal democratic regimes are increasingly moving
toward a pronounced focus on political leaders and
their image, and explores the mechanics, evolution
and implications of this phenomenon."

Political Parties
With this book we aim at describing and analysing the
selection, daily life, networks and values of local top
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political leaders in seventeen European countries. The
empirical nourishment to the investigation into town
halls across Europe is a survey conducted in 2003
with mayors and corresponding top local political
leaders. The data covering responses from 2700
leaders is a unique and rich material allowing
descriptions and analyses pursuing a number of lines
of inquiry.

Toward Leader Democracy
This volume has been designed as a key resource in
the field of international political leadership research.
Written by a team of distinguished leadership scholars
from three continents and nine countries, the original
chapters gathered in this volume cover all the major
fields of political leadership, from executive,
legislative and party leadership to leadership in social
movements and international organizations. The
special value and appeal of this book relates to its
genuinely comparative focus that characterizes all
chapters.

The Myth of the Strong Leader
In one of the first attempts to link the expanding field
of leadership studies with classic works in political
theory, Kenneth Ruscio places the study of political
leadership squarely within the field of democratic
thought and argues that claims about the legitimate
duties and responsibilities of leaders depend upon
claims about principles of democracy.It is impossible
to imagine effective democracies without effective
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leaders. Yet leaders are often seen as the problem
democratic governance is designed to solve, not the
solution. Through a careful but lively critique of some
of the classic works in modern democratic thought from Machiavelli to Locke and from The Federalist
Papers to Rawls - The Leadership Dilemma in Modern
Democracy explains what is meant by effective
political leadership in a system and culture of
government where the power and discretion of
leaders are severely limited. A compelling and
provocative study, this volume will be of interest to
scholars of leadership studies, political scientists,
democratic theorists, and all those interested in
concepts of democracy and the challenges faced by
leaders.

Democracy’s Blameless Leaders
Every day the media floods the airwaves with their
often-contradictory version of the role and behavior of
the police force. Based on this, you might think that
police officers either brutally enforce their own
interpretation of the nation’s laws or use all the
modern tools available to carefully and persistently
uncover the special clues that lead to the
identification and arrest of suspected criminals. Based
on interviews with 26 police chiefs, Police Leadership
in a Democracy: Conversations with America’s Police
Chiefs takes a poignant journey through the minds of
the men and women who have risen to the top of a
profession essential to the country’s safety and
security. The book’s interview format gives a voice to
police chiefs from cities and regions as diverse as
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Newark, New Jersey; Lenexa, Kansas; and Richmond,
California. They discuss their visions for their
departments and the challenges they faced bringing
that vision to fruition, including mistakes made along
the way. The chiefs speak candidly about their
relationships with mayors, unions, community
leaders, and their own officers. Highlighting the
importance of these inherently challenging
relationships, chiefs assess their strengths and, in
some cases, their failures. They explain their
approaches to working with the community to reduce
crime and the difficulties involved in gaining support
for these community policing efforts. Though their
jurisdictions were different, the chiefs universally
recognized the fundamental need to develop and
support their police officers while building strong
relationships between the community and the political
structure of the city. Opening a window to the day-today realities of police leadership, this book offers a
realistic view of the challenges of motivating street
cops to enforce the law in a way that helps citizens
build trust in it and in them.

Political Leaders and Democracy in
Turkey
Women’s minimal leadership role in national and local
political spheres remains a serious concern
worldwide. The Commonwealth Gender Plan of Action
for Gender Equality 2005–2015 calls on governments
to introduce measures to promote at least 30 per cent
representation of women in parliament, government
and business. The Impact of Women’s Political
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Leadership on Democracy and Development
describes the barriers to women’s political
participation and explains why the contribution of
women is so crucial to democracy. It identifies
established strategies – electoral reform (New
Zealand), party voluntary quotas (South Africa), and
legislative quotas (Bangladesh and India) – that have
helped these Commonwealth countries to meet the
global target of 30 per cent and thus to effectively
advance the participation of women in decisionmaking at all levels.

Icons of Democracy
Democratic leadership is the most familiar form of
leadership and yet the least well understood by
people in democratic countries. This book explores
the tensions and dilemmas that beset such leadership
in order to explain why democracies produce
simultaneously the strongest and weakest of leaders.

The Motherless State
This book gives the first comprehensive and
theoretically substantiated political science account of
the Orbán regime in English. It argues that Viktor
Orbán’s regime-building and reconstructive
leadership is more than just an example of
hybridisation, a successful populist appeal or a
backlash against the earlier neoliberal hegemony in
Central Europe. It unfolds the major traits of the
Orbán regime and argues that it provides a
paradigmatic case of the Weberian model of
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plebiscitary leader democracy (PLD). Beyond
explaining the backslide of liberal democracy in
Hungary, the book aims at two additional
contributions of wider significance. First, by applying
the concept of PLD to the Hungarian case, it reveals
that the authoritarian elements are products of an
endogenous drive of modern mass democracy.
Second, through the glass of PLD, the Orbán regime
can be seen as an experimental lab of global trends
like mediatisation and personalisation of politics,
populist style, the deconsolidation of liberal
democratic order, and what is often labelled as "posttruth politics". This book will be of key interest both to
scholars and students of Hungary, Post-communist
and Central and East European politics and to those
interested in populism, democratisation and
democratic deconsolidation as a broader trend in a
variety of countries.

Democracy, Dictatorship, and Term
Limits
Our political system in America is broken, right?
Wrong. The truth is, the American political system is
working exactly how it is designed to work, and it isn't
designed or optimized today to work for us—for
ordinary citizens. Most people believe that our
political system is a public institution with highminded principles and impartial rules derived from
the Constitution. In reality, it has become a private
industry dominated by a textbook duopoly—the
Democrats and the Republicans—and plagued and
perverted by unhealthy competition between the
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players. Tragically, it has therefore become incapable
of delivering solutions to America's key economic and
social challenges. In fact, there's virtually no
connection between our political leaders solving
problems and getting reelected. In The Politics
Industry, business leader and path-breaking political
innovator Katherine Gehl and world-renowned
business strategist Michael Porter take a radical new
approach. They ingeniously apply the tools of
business analysis—and Porter's distinctive Five Forces
framework—to show how the political system
functions just as every other competitive industry
does, and how the duopoly has led to the devastating
outcomes we see today. Using this competition lens,
Gehl and Porter identify the most powerful lever for
change—a strategy comprised of a clear set of
choices in two key areas: how our elections work and
how we make our laws. Their bracing assessment and
practical recommendations cut through the endless
debate about various proposed fixes, such as term
limits and campaign finance reform. The result: true
political innovation. The Politics Industry is an original
and completely nonpartisan guide that will open your
eyes to the true dynamics and profound challenges of
the American political system and provide real
solutions for reshaping the system for the benefit of
all. THE INSTITUTE FOR POLITICAL INNOVATION The
authors will donate all royalties from the sale of this
book to the Institute for Political Innovation.

Institutions and Democracy in Africa
"Told with authority and style. . . Crisply summarizing
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the Adamses' legacy, the authors stress principle over
partisanship."--The Wall Street Journal How the father
and son presidents foresaw the rise of the cult of
personality and fought those who sought to abuse the
weaknesses inherent in our democracy. Until now, no
one has properly dissected the intertwined lives of the
second and sixth (father and son) presidents. John
and John Quincy Adams were brilliant, prickly
politicians and arguably the most independently
minded among leaders of the founding generation.
Distrustful of blind allegiance to a political party, they
brought a healthy skepticism of a brand-new system
of government to the country's first 50 years. They
were unpopular for their fears of the potential for
demagoguery lurking in democracy, and--in a twist
that predicted the turn of twenty-first century
politics--they warned against, but were unable to
stop, the seductive appeal of political celebrities
Thomas Jefferson and Andrew Jackson. In a bold
recasting of the Adamses' historical roles, The
Problem of Democracy is a major critique of the ways
in which their prophetic warnings have been
systematically ignored over the centuries. It's also an
intimate family drama that brings out the torment and
personal hurt caused by the gritty conduct of early
American politics. Burstein and Isenberg make sense
of the presidents' somewhat iconoclastic, highly
creative engagement with America's political and
social realities. By taking the temperature of
American democracy, from its heated origins through
multiple upheavals, the authors reveal the dangers
and weaknesses that have been present since the
beginning. They provide a clear-eyed look at a decoy
democracy that masks the reality of elite rule while
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remaining open, since the days of George
Washington, to a very undemocratic result in the
formation of a cult surrounding the person of an
elected leader.

The Selection of Political Party Leaders
in Contemporary Parliamentary
Democracies
In a democracy, we generally assume that voters
know the policies they prefer and elect like-minded
officials who are responsible for carrying them out.
We also assume that voters consider candidates'
competence, honesty, and other performance-related
traits. But does this actually happen? Do voters
consider candidates’ policy positions when deciding
for whom to vote? And how do politicians’
performances in office factor into the voting decision?
In Follow the Leader?, Gabriel S. Lenz sheds light on
these central questions of democratic thought. Lenz
looks at citizens’ views of candidates both before and
after periods of political upheaval, including
campaigns, wars, natural disasters, and episodes of
economic boom and bust. Noting important shifts in
voters’ knowledge and preferences as a result of
these events, he finds that, while citizens do assess
politicians based on their performance, their policy
positions actually matter much less. Even when a
policy issue becomes highly prominent, voters rarely
shift their votes to the politician whose position best
agrees with their own. In fact, Lenz shows, the
reverse often takes place: citizens first pick a
politician and then adopt that politician’s policy views.
Page 10/32

Download Free Political Leaders And Democracy
In Turkey Mandyj
In other words, they follow the leader. Based on data
drawn from multiple countries, Follow the Leader? is
the most definitive treatment to date of when and
why policy and performance matter at the voting
booth, and it will break new ground in the debates
about democracy.

Democratic Transitions
Exploring the factors that lead some presidents to
hold on to power beyond their term limits

The Orbán Regime
Based on extensive data sets from national election
studies in nine major democracies, this book brings
together leading experts to assess the impact of
political leaders on voting patterns. This is the first
major book-length treatment of the importance of
leaders' personality on the outcome of democratic
elections.

The Politics Industry
"To the Ancient Greeks, democracy meant gathering
in a public space and arguing based on an agenda set
by a randomly selected assembly of 500 other
citizens. To the Icelandic Vikings in Northern Europe a
few centuries later, it meant gathering every summer
in a large field, a place where they held their own
annual "parliament," and similarly talking things
through until they got to relatively consensual
decisions about the common's fate. Our
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contemporary representative democracies are very
different. Modern Parliaments are intimidating
buildings that are much harder to access for ordinary
citizens-quite literally. They are typically gated and
guarded, and it often feels as if only certain types of
people-people with the right suit, accent, bank
account, connections, even last names-are welcome
to enter them. In Open Democracy, Landemore
revitalizes the model of success from ancient open
democracies alongside the problems of the presentday representative democracies in order to get to the
heart of the issues which contemporary democratic
societies are dealing with today. Something has been
lost between the two, Landemore argues:
accessibility; openness to the ordinary man and
woman. Landemore believes the move to
"representative" democracy, a mediated form of
democracy seen as unavoidable in mass, commercial
societies, also became a move towards democratic
closure, and exclusivity. Open Democracy asks how
can we recover the openness of ancient democracies
in today's world, and would it help the crisis of
democracy? In diagnosing what is wrong with
representative democracy, Landemore offers a
normative alternative and strategy-one that is more
true to the democratic ideal of "government of the
people, by the people, for the people." This
alternative conception (open democracy) is one
Landemore believes can be used to imagine and
design more participatory, responsive, accountable,
and smarter institutions, thereby strengthening our
democracies along with on the whole, our societies"-Page 12/32
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The China Model
Toward Leader Democracy investigates how today s
liberal democratic regimes are increasingly moving
toward a pronounced focus on political leaders and
their image, and explores the mechanics, evolution
and implications of this phenomenon."

Comparative Political Leadership
American women attain more professional success
than most of their counterparts around the world, but
they lag surprisingly far behind in the national
political arena. Women held only 15 percent of U.S.
congressional seats in 2006, a proportion that ranks
America behind eighty-two other countries in terms of
females elected to legislative office. A compelling
exploration of this deficiency, TheMotherless State
reveals why the United States differs from
comparable democracies that routinely elect far more
women to their national governing bodies and chief
executive positions. Explaining that equal rights alone
do not ensure equal access to political office, Eileen
McDonagh shows that electoral gender parity also
requires public policies that represent maternal traits.
Most other democracies, she demonstrates, view
women as more suited to govern because their
governments have taken on maternal roles through
social welfare provisions, gender quotas, or the
continuance of symbolic hereditary monarchies. The
United States has not adopted such policies, and until
it does, McDonagh insightfully warns, American
women run for office with a troubling disadvantage.
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Governance and Democracy in Africa
An urgent, historically-grounded take on the four
major factors that undermine American democracy,
and what we can do to address them. While many
Americans despair of the current state of U.S. politics,
most assume that our system of government and
democracy itself are invulnerable to decay. Yet when
we examine the past, we find that the United States
has undergone repeated crises of democracy, from
the earliest days of the republic to the present. In
Four Threats, Suzanne Mettler and Robert C.
Lieberman explore five moments in history when
democracy in the U.S. was under siege: the 1790s,
the Civil War, the Gilded Age, the Depression, and
Watergate. These episodes risked profound—even
fatal—damage to the American democratic
experiment. From this history, four distinct
characteristics of disruption emerge. Political
polarization, racism and nativism, economic
inequality, and excessive executive power—alone or
in combination—have threatened the survival of the
republic, but it has survived—so far. What is unique,
and alarming, about the present moment in American
politics is that all four conditions exist. This
convergence marks the contemporary era as a grave
moment for democracy. But history provides a
valuable repository from which we can draw lessons
about how democracy was eventually
strengthened—or weakened—in the past. By
revisiting how earlier generations of Americans faced
threats to the principles enshrined in the Constitution,
we can see the promise and the peril that have led us
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to today and chart a path toward repairing our civic
fabric and renewing democracy.

Democracy in Africa
A key idea in the study of democratic transitions is
the notion that political actors play a pivotal role in
initiating, controlling and shaping the changes that
lead to democracy. Based on this premise, this book
aims to offer an in-depth study of a series of political
leaders that played a significant role in the Spanish
democratic transition (1975-1982). This book opens
with an introduction providing the historical, political
and theoretical context for the study of the political
leaders of the Spanish transition to democracy. The
authors then offer in the first half of the book a study
of the central and/or innovative leaders of the political
transformation, i.e. Torcuato Fernández-Miranda,
Adolfo Suárez González, Felipe González Márquez,
Manuel Fraga Iribarne and Santiago Carrillo Solares.
The second half of the book analyses the leadership
roles of Fernando Abril Martorell, Francisco Fernández
Ordóñez, Alfonso Guerra González, Jordi Pujol i Soley
and Xabier Arzalluz Antia. Taken together, these ten
leaders represented the main options in the political
spectrum of the Spanish transition. Despite numerous
studies devoted to the Spanish transition, little
attention has been paid to it. This book aims to
reconsider these ideas in an effort to improve upon
our knowledge of political leadership during a crucial
time in recent Spanish history.

Political Leadership, Nascent Statehood
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and Democracy
While it may be difficult to achieve and maintain
stable democratic governments in countries with
deep religious, ideological, linguistic, cultural, or
ethnic cleavages, Lijphart argues that it is not at all
impossible. Through the analysis of political systems
in six continents, he demonstrates that what he calls
consociational democracy can be successful in
severely divided or plural societies. "Here, once again,
Arend Lijphart is directing our attention to matters
which will surely engage much of the attention of
students of comparative politics in the next decade."
G. Bingham Powell, Jr., American Political Science
Review "A study which can speak to such a wide
audience in political science deserves a warm
welcome from the profession." Government and
Opposition "A copybook example of the comparative
method of political analysis, as well as indispensable
reading for all who have an interest in the nature and
prospects of representative democracy, whether in
Europe or beyond."--The Times Higher Education
Supplement "This well-written work, containing a
wealth of information on politics of many diverse
nations, is highly recommended."--Library Journal

Community Wealth Building and the
Reconstruction of American Democracy
Democracy is an enigma in contemporary Africa.
Although elements of democracy existed in African
politics in the pre-colonial times, the European
penetration and subsequent colonization provided the
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gateway for the prevalence of Western form of
democracy with the practice of the parliamentary
system. As each African state gained independence,
beginning from the mid-twentieth century, political
leaders mostly followed the Western democratic
process. Africans now choose their leaders through
electoral processes, but other pertinent factors make
the full practice of democracy difficult.The purpose of
Democracy in Africa is to assess the level of
democratic practice and to identify and analyze the
political changes and challenges facing African
countries. Shortly after independence, many African
nations experienced political turmoil through military
intervention in politics, which directly suspended
democratic process. The popular uprisings and crises
in North Africa, mainly in Egypt, Libya, and Tunisia,
bear testimony to the need for the implementation of
democracy in these and other African countries.
These events call for political leaders to adopt and
respect democratic principles, concentrate on good
governance, and promote political
stability.Democracy in Africa is a novelty in its
approach and depth of analysis. It adopts the Status
of Democracy Index to measure the democratization
process in selected African countries. The analyses in
this book represent what operates elsewhere in
Africa. This book is directed to the general public,
undergraduate and graduate students of history,
political science, and international studies.This book is
part of the African World Series, edited by Toyin
Falola, Frances Higginbotham Nalle Centennial
Professor in History, University of Texas at Austin.
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Toward Leader Democracy
Political leadership has returned to the forefront of
research in political science in recent years, after
several years of neglect. This Handbook provides a
broad-ranging and cohesive examination of the study
of political leadership.

How Democracies Die
In a blend of history, biography, political science, and
political theory, he offers examples of the finest
democratic leadership as well as cautionary tales of
prominent leaders whose styles were essentially
aristocratic."--BOOK JACKET.

Men on Horseback
How China's political model could prove to be a viable
alternative to Western democracy Westerners tend to
divide the political world into "good" democracies and
“bad” authoritarian regimes. But the Chinese political
model does not fit neatly in either category. Over the
past three decades, China has evolved a political
system that can best be described as “political
meritocracy.” The China Model seeks to understand
the ideals and the reality of this unique political
system. How do the ideals of political meritocracy set
the standard for evaluating political progress (and
regress) in China? How can China avoid the
disadvantages of political meritocracy? And how can
political meritocracy best be combined with
democracy? Daniel Bell answers these questions and
Page 18/32

Download Free Political Leaders And Democracy
In Turkey Mandyj
more. Opening with a critique of “one person, one
vote” as a way of choosing top leaders, Bell argues
that Chinese-style political meritocracy can help to
remedy the key flaws of electoral democracy. He
discusses the advantages and pitfalls of political
meritocracy, distinguishes between different ways of
combining meritocracy and democracy, and argues
that China has evolved a model of democratic
meritocracy that is morally desirable and politically
stable. Bell summarizes and evaluates the “China
model”—meritocracy at the top, experimentation in
the middle, and democracy at the bottom—and its
implications for the rest of the world. A timely and
original book that will stir up interest and debate, The
China Model looks at a political system that not only
has had a long history in China, but could prove to be
the most important political development of the
twenty-first century.

Being Political
How can we create and sustain an America that never
was, but should be? How can we build a robust
multiracial democracy in which everyone is valued
and everyone possesses political, economic and social
capital? How can democracy become a meaningful
way of life, for all citizens? By critically probing these
questions, the editors of Community Wealth Building
and the Reconstruction of American Democracy seize
the opportunity to bridge the gap between our
democratic aspirations and our current reality.

Open Democracy
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The Democratic Leader
An immersive examination of why the age of
democratic revolutions was also a time of hero
worship and strongmen In Men on Horseback, the
Princeton University historian David A. Bell offers a
dramatic new interpretation of modern politics,
arguing that the history of democracy is inextricable
from the history of charisma, its shadow self. Bell
begins with Corsica’s Pasquale Paoli, an icon of
republican virtue whose exploits were once renowned
throughout the Atlantic World. Paoli would become a
signal influence in both George Washington’s America
and Napoleon Bonaparte’s France. In turn, Bonaparte
would exalt Washington even as he fashioned an
entirely different form of leadership. In the same
period, Toussaint Louverture sought to make French
Revolutionary ideals of freedom and equality a reality
for the formerly enslaved people of what would
become Haiti, only to be betrayed by Napoleon
himself. Simon Bolivar witnessed the coronation of
Napoleon and later sought refuge in newly
independent Haiti as he fought to liberate Latin
America from Spanish rule. Tracing these stories and
their interconnections, Bell weaves a spellbinding tale
of power and its ability to mesmerize. Ultimately, Bell
tells the crucial and neglected story of how political
leadership was reinvented for a revolutionary world
that wanted to do without kings and queens. If
leaders no longer rule by divine right, what underlies
their authority? Military valor? The consent of the
people? Their own Godlike qualities? Bell’s subjects all
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struggled with this question, learning from each
other’s example as they did so. They were men on
horseback who sought to be men of the people—as
Bell shows, modern democracy, militarism, and the
cult of the strongman all emerged together. Today,
with democracy’s appeal and durability under threat
around the world, Bell’s account of its dark twin is
timely and revelatory. For all its dangers, charisma
cannot be dispensed with; in the end, Bell offers a
stirring injunction to reimagine it as an animating
force for good in the politics of our time.

The Oxford Handbook of Political
Leadership
Do political leaders determine whether a polity will
receive a democratic future or not? Research and
advocates of democracy agree on the significance of
political elites for democratization, yet there is a need
for a more specific understanding of their role. This
book develops a theory of political leadership at the
point of nascent statehood to explain the emergence
of resilient democracies. It employs four diverse case
studies to examine the role of leadership and
democratic consolidation. In doing so, the book
identifies certain capacities of political leaders at the
critical moment of nascent statehood as decisive to
the future democratic quality of their state. This book
will be of interest to students and scholars of
international relations, democratization studies, state
building, leadership, nationalism, Middle Eastern
studies and South Asian studies.
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Political Leadership
Politicians everywhere tend to attract cynicism and
inspire disillusionment. They are supposed to
epitomize the promise of democratic government and
yet invariably find themselves cast as the enemy of
every virtue that system seeks to uphold. In the
Pacific, "politician" has become a byword for
corruption, graft, and misconduct. This was not
always the case—the independence generation is still
remembered as strong leaders—but today's leaders
are commonly associated with malaise and despair.
Once heroes of self-determination, politicians are now
the targets of donor attempts to institute "good
governance," while Fiji's 2006 coup was partly
justified on the grounds that they needed "cleaning
up." But who are these much-maligned figures? How
did they come to arrive in politics? What is it like to be
a politician? Why do they enter, stay, and leave?
Drawing on more than 110 interviews and other
published sources, including autobiographies and
biographies, Being Political provides a collective
portrait of the region's political elite. This is an insider
account of political life in the Pacific as seen through
the eyes of those who have done the job. We learn
that politics is a messy, unpredictable, and, at times,
dirty business that nonetheless inspires service and
sacrifice. We come to understand how being a
politician has changed since independence and
consider what this means for how we think about
issues of corruption and misconduct. We find that
politics is deeply embedded in the lives of individuals,
families, and communities; an account that belies the
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common characterization of democracy in the Pacific
as a "façade" or "foreign flower." Ultimately, this is a
sympathetic counter-narrative to the populist critique.
We come to know politicians as people with hopes
and fears, pains and pleasures, vices and virtues. A
reminder that politicians are human—neither saints
nor sinners—is timely given the wave of cynicism and
disaffection. As such, this book is a must read for all
those who believe in the promise of representative
government.

The European Mayor
This new textbook provides students with a
comprehensive and accessible introduction to the
presidents and presidential leadership in Latin
America. Unlike other texts, Presidents and
Democracy in Latin America integrates both political
analysis and major theoretical perspectives with
extensive country-specific material. Part One
examines the developments in recent years in Latin
American presidentialism and identifies different
characteristics of society and politics which have
influenced Latin American governments. The
personalization of political life and of presidential
government help to illustrate the character of Latin
American politics, specifically on the type of political
career of those who occupied the presidential office,
the leadership style of these presidents and the type
of government which they led. Part Two studies two
presidents in each of six countries in the region which
reflect the broad trends in the political and electoral
life: Argentina, Brazil, Chile, Colombia, Mexico, and
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Peru. Each case study first provides the biographical
background of the president; it outlines the political
career of the president both inside and outside of a
party, including at the local level; the popularity of the
president at the time of the presidential election is
given, as well as the mode of selection of the
candidates (selection by party leaders only, by party
members or by a primary). The relation of the
president with the government or ministers,
especially if there is a coalition government, is
detailed. This textbook will be essential reading for all
students of Latin American Politics and is highly
recommended for those studying executive politics,
political leadership, and the state of democratic
governance in Latin America.

Police Leadership in a Democracy
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER “Comprehensive,
enlightening, and terrifyingly timely.” —New York
Times Book Review “Cool and persuasive How
Democracies Die comes at exactly the right moment.”
—The Washington Post Donald Trump’s presidency
has raised a question that many of us never thought
we’d be asking: Is our democracy in danger? Harvard
professors Steven Levitsky and Daniel Ziblatt have
spent more than twenty years studying the
breakdown of democracies in Europe and Latin
America, and they believe the answer is yes.
Democracy no longer ends with a bang—in a
revolution or military coup—but with a whimper: the
slow, steady weakening of critical institutions, such as
the judiciary and the press, and the gradual erosion of
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long-standing political norms. The good news is that
there are several exit ramps on the road to
authoritarianism. The bad news is that, by electing
Trump, we have already passed the first one. Drawing
on decades of research and a wide range of historical
and global examples, from 1930s Europe to
contemporary Hungary, Turkey, and Venezuela, to the
American South during Jim Crow, Levitsky and Ziblatt
show how democracies die—and how ours can be
saved.

Presidents and Democracy in Latin
America
Political Leaders and Democratic
Elections
From one of the world's preeminent political
historians, a magisterial study of political leadership
around the world from the advent of parliamentary
democracy to the age of Obama. All too frequently,
leadership is reduced to a simple dichotomy: the
strong versus the weak. Yet, there are myriad ways to
exercise effective political leadership--as well as
different ways to fail. We blame our leaders for
economic downfalls and praise them for vital social
reforms, but rarely do we question what makes some
leaders successful while others falter. In this
magisterial and wide-ranging survey of political
leadership over the past hundred years, renowned
Oxford politics professor Archie Brown challenges the
widespread belief that strong leaders--meaning those
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who dominate their colleagues and the policy-making
process--are the most successful and admirable. In
reality, only a minority of political leaders will truly
make a lasting difference. Though we tend to dismiss
more collegial styles of leadership as weak, it is often
the most cooperative leaders who have the greatest
impact. Drawing on extensive research and decades
of political analysis and experience, Brown illuminates
the achievements, failures and foibles of a broad
array of twentieth century politicians. Whether
speaking of redefining leaders like Franklin Delano
Roosevelt, Lyndon Johnson, and Margaret Thatcher,
who expanded the limits of what was politically
possible during their time in power, or the even rarer
transformational leaders who played a decisive role in
bringing about systemic change--Charles de Gaulle,
Mikhail Gorbachev and Nelson Mandela, among
them--Brown challenges our commonly held beliefs
about political efficacy and strength. Overturning
many of our assumptions about the twentieth
century's most important figures, Brown's conclusions
are both original and enlightening. The Myth of the
Strong Leader compels us to reassess the leaders who
have shaped our world - and to reconsider how we
should choose and evaluate those who will lead us
into the future.

The Impact of Women’s Political
Leadership on Democracy and
Development
Historically, African political institutions such as
constitutions, legislatures and judiciaries have been
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seen as weak and vulnerable to manipulation, leading
some to claim that the continent is 'institutionless'.
However, recent developments including the
consolidation of presidential term limits in a number
of countries demonstrate that this depiction is no
longer tenable. By drawing attention to how
institutions can shape the practice of politics, this
book demonstrates that electoral commissions,
economic regulations and systems of land tenure are
vital to our understanding of contemporary Africa. A
series of cutting-edge contributions from leading
scholars explain how the rules of the game shape
political developments across the continent, from
Kenya to Nigeria and from Benin to South Africa. In
chapters that cover bureaucracies, constitutions,
elections, political parties, the police and more, the
authors argue that a new research agenda is required
if we are to better understand the process of
democratisation.

Follow the Leader?
National leaders who played key roles in transitions to
democratic governance reveal how these were
accomplished in Brazil, Chile, Ghana, Indonesia,
Mexico, the Philippines, Poland, South Africa, and
Spain. Commissioned by the International Institute for
Democracy and Electoral Assistance (International
IDEA), these interviews shed fascinating light on how
repressive regimes were ended and democracy took
hold. In probing conversations with Fernando
Henrique Cardoso, Patricio Aylwin, Ricardo Lagos,
John Kufuor, Jerry Rawlings, B. J. Habibie, Ernesto
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Zedillo, Fidel V. Ramos, Aleksander Kwaśniewski,
Tadeusz Mazowiecki, F. W. de Klerk, Thabo Mbeki, and
Felipe González, editors Sergio Bitar and Abraham F.
Lowenthal focused on each leader’s principal
challenges and goals as well as their strategies to end
authoritarian rule and construct democratic
governance. Context-setting introductions by country
experts highlight each nation’s unique experience as
well as recurrent challenges all transitions faced. A
chapter by Georgina Waylen analyzes the role of
women leaders, often underestimated. A foreword by
Tunisia’s former president, Mohamed Moncef
Marzouki, underlines the book’s relevance in North
Africa, West Asia, and beyond. The editors’ conclusion
distills lessons about how democratic transitions have
been and can be carried out in a changing world,
emphasizing the importance of political leadership.
This unique book should be valuable for political
leaders, civil society activists, journalists, scholars,
and all who want to support democratic transitions.

The Problem of Democracy
From the American and British counter-insurgency in
Iraq to the bombing of Dresden and the Amristar
Massacre in India, civilians are often abused and killed
when they are caught in the cross-fire of wars and
other conflicts. In Democracy’s Blameless Leaders,
Neil Mitchell examines how leaders in democracies
manage the blame for the abuse and the killing of
civilians, arguing that politicians are likely to react in
a self-interested and opportunistic way and seek to
deny and evade accountability. Using empirical
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evidence from well-known cases of abuse and atrocity
committed by the security forces of established,
liberal democracies, Mitchell shows that selfinterested political leaders will attempt to evade
accountability for abuse and atrocity, using a range of
well-known techniques including denial, delay,
diversion, and delegation to pass blame for abuse and
atrocities to the lowest plausible level. Mitchell argues
that, despite the conventional wisdom that
accountability is a ‘central feature’ of democracies, it
is only a rare and courageous leader who acts
differently, exposing the limits of accountability in
democratic societies. As democracies remain
embroiled in armed conflicts, and continue to try to
come to grips with past atrocities, Democracy’s
Blameless Leaders provides a timely analysis of why
these events occur, why leaders behave as they do,
and how a more accountable system might be
developed.

Democracy and Leadership
The challenge facing African leaders is whether to
completely adopt democratic institutions as its form
of governance. The book examines Africa’s
experience with this form of democratic governance
since independence and its impact on economic
performance.

Political Leaders and Changing Local
Democracy
This book explores the ways in which political parties,
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in contemporary parliamentary democracies, choose
their leaders and then subsequently hold them
accountable. The authors provide a comprehensive
examination of party leadership selection and
accountability both through examination of parties
and countries in different institutional settings and
through a holistic analysis of the role of party leaders
and the methods through which they assume, and
exit, the office. The collection includes essays on
Australia, Austria, Belgium, Canada, Germany,
Hungary, Israel, Italy, Portugal, Romania, Spain,
Norway and the United Kingdom which have
important differences in their party systems, their
degree of democratization, the role assigned to party
leaders and their methods of leadership selection.
Each country examination provides significant data
relating to party rules and norms of leadership
selection, leadership tenures and leadership contests.
The book concludes with a chapter that merges the
country data analyses to provide a truly comparative
examination of the theoretical questions underlying
the volume. This book will be of strong interest to
students and scholars of legislative studies, elections,
democracy, political parties, party systems, political
elites and comparative politics.

The Leadership Dilemma in Modern
Democracy
Political leadership continues to be marked by a
mixture of high-end exposure and low-end
explanation. This book gives full weight to the
material prominence of leaders and to the way that
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leadership operates as a medium of political themes,
issues and concepts. At the same time, the aim is to
reduce the dissonance associated with the study of
leadership, fragmented as it is, into discrete studies,
multiple approaches, and priority disputes based
upondisciplinary boundaries. The book aims to put the
subject of political leadership back together within a
more integrated framework, and provides an in-depth
engagement with leadership's analytical challenges
whilst retaining illustrative space for the immediacy,
allure and drama of leadership in action.

Four Threats
Since the founding of the modern Turkish republic in
1923, Turkey's political leaders have been decisive in
shaping the development of their country's
democratic patterns and processes. Beginning with
Mustafa Kemal Ataturk, Political Leaders and
Democracy in Turkey analyzes the origins, political
careers, beliefs, and policies of eleven of modern-day
Turkey's most influential leaders. The chapters offer a
unique perspective into the complex and fascinating
world of Turkish political leadership and the transition
to, and consolidation of, democracy. This crucial
addition to Turkish studies and comparative politics is
the first book to undertake a systematic study of the
role political leaders have played in shaping the
successes, as well as the shortcomings, of Turkey's
grand democratic experiment.
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